
Bradley Town Board 
Special Hearing 
August 14, 2006 5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Supervisor Elsie Bartz opened the hearing. Present were Supervisors Bill Jelinek and 
Kevin Koth. Also present were Mary Martin and Jim Savada. 
 
The hearing was to hear any comments or objections on the following: 
 
James and Nicole Savada’s request to change parcel no. 04.113406.001.002 located at 
W5387 Kaphaem Road from Rural Lands 2 to Rural Residential 5. 
 
Duane and Mary Martin’s request to change parcel no. 04.013506.014.004 located at 
N11895 Klade Road from Recreation to Rural Residential 2. 
 
As there were no comments or objections Supervisor Bartz closed the hearing at 5:45 
P.M. 
 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 


